
 

 

December Newsletter: 

Christmas carol concert and Christmas closure dates: 

The nursery Christmas carol concert will be held on December 23rd at 2.00 pm there 
will be a small carol concert and special guest appearance from Santa! We hope that you 
can attend and join in the festive celebrations with us. We will be also providing 
Christmas dinner for the children on 17th December, Children can wear party clothes 
that. 

Just to remind you the last day for nursery will be the 23rd December and we will 
reopen on the 5th January. 

Parking: 

Can I please ask that parents who are parking their cars in the alleyway next to the 
nursery park as close as possible to the cars in front of them, we have to ensure that 
the public pathway and walkway is kept clear at all times. 

The children are thoroughly enjoying the new climbing frame 
in the garden it is helping to really work on their physical 
skills and is proving to be great fun. 

New climbing frame: 

 

 

 

Facebook page: 

We have updated the nursery facebook page, please can we ask that all parents like the 
page, on a weekly basis we will be updating the page with nursery news, pictures and 
activities that we have been carrying out.  

Junk modelling: 

If you have any thing at home that the children can use for junk modelling please could 
you donate it to the nursery especially shoe boxes.  

I would like to take this opportunity to wish all our families and children a very 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

Food: 

On a Friday we will be sending any food that is left in your child’s lunch box home to 
prevent food being wasted. 



 

Regent Nursery Staff 

 

 

 

 

 


